
 

March 27, 2018 
 

CALHOUN COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
ADDENDUM No. 1 

 
RFP for  

Group Medical Insurance 
 
*Proposers are required to acknowledge this addendum in their proposal response 
 
The following is additional information, clarifications, questions and responses related to the 
above referenced RFP. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
 
It has come to our attention that there is concern that HMO type plans will not be considered 
under the RFP for Group Medical Insurance. To clarify, under Option 2, all types of plans 
will be considered, including HMOs. 
 
To the extent any chart in the RFP for Group Medical Insurance suggests that HMOs will not be 
considered, please consider this to be an error.   
 
Proposer Questions: 
 
Please note that per the RFP, the deadline for proposer questions is Friday, March 30, 2018, no 
later than 2:00 PM.  Questions can be directed to: 
 

Laura Rybka, JD 
Siver Insurance Consultants 

lrybka@siver.com 
 

with a cc to: 
 

Rhonda O’Bryan, Benefits Coordinator 
Calhoun County School District 

rhonda.obryan@calhounflschools.org 
 

 
All other terms and conditions of the Request for Proposal remain 

unchanged. 
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